Dear Committee Members,

I realize that this is a trying time for us all. I know that the uncertainty of things brings drastic decisions that are not always fully thought out and I am okay with that if it benefits the masses. However, with new laws allowing tenants to stay in rental homes if they are affected by the Coronavirus, homeowners are placed into a position of conflict if tenants cannot pay their monthly rent. Some of us rely upon the monies received to live our own lives. This money in particular is of most concern to myself, now that my wife has lost her own job due to budget cuts with her employer. I am uncertain of what will happen to my family if these funds are not received on a timely manner.

I urge you to highly consider a way that both tenants and homeowners can operate as normal as possible during this time. If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact me. Thank you for your time.

Very Respectfully,

John Kennedy

910.273.3673